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Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to join us for worship and 
fellowship today. As we approach God this morning, may we be full of joy, 
knowing that He is God, and thankful for the Lord is good.

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

www.vimeo.com/beavertonsda

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
8:09 pm Sabbath Ends

S AUG   21  

M AUG   22  

T AUG   23
9:00 am Community Services

W AUG   24
7:00 pm No Mid Week Bible Study

Th AUG   25
 

F AUG   26
7:59 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa AUG   27
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
7:57 pm Sabbath Ends



1.	 Membership Transfers: 1st Reading 
Transferring In 
Betty Bischoff  from Moses Lake Adventist Church 
Kathryn Pflugrad from Valley View SDA Church 
 
Transferring Away 
Katrina Sutherland to Stone Tower SDA Church  
Washington Bakira to Crosspoint Adventist Church 
Nqobile Nancy Bakira to Crosspoint Adventist Church

2.	 The Book Cart Ministry is here today! The Book Cart Ministry is here at 
Beaverton Church this week. Since beginning in the spring of 2021, more 
than 10,000 books have been given away for free. There are currently 5,741 
new and used books available including Children’s books, music books, 
cookbooks and more. Plus, we have lots of DVDs including movies, music 
and some of the best preaching in the Adventist church today. Fill your your 
arms or the trunk of your car with these wonderful resources to inspire and 
inform and entertain. Stay and browse as long as you like.

3.	 No Church Office Hours Next Week The church secretary will be out of 
the office next week, August 22 - 26 and not available to check emails or 
voicemails. If you need to reach someone during this time, please reach our 
to Josh or Sara Withers. Thank you!

4.	 No Mid-Week Bible Study Class in August Wednesday evening Mid-
Week Bible Classes are cancelled through the month of August. Look for 
a notice to restart again in September and have a wonderful rest of your 
summer. 

5.	 Church Library Closed through August Our church library will be closed 
during the month of August for inventory and reorganization. If you currently 
have a library item checked out, you may return the item on the due date or 
during the first week of September. Another update will follow closer to the 
end of August. Should you have any questions, please contact Liz Saufley 
at: 503-830-1377.

6.	 Updating the 2022 Church Directory We are planning to update our 
church directory! We need any new family details along with a fresh new 
photo of you and your family. Having a current directory helps build our 
church community. Professional photos are not required, just pictures of 
smiling faces is all we need. If you have any questions, please contact Les-
lie Villegas at 503-642-9727.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
7.	 Sponsor a Floral Arrangement There are many spots available to spon-

sor floral arrangements! Check out the floral calendar in the hall between 
the Office and the Pastor’s Office and sign up to sponsor for birthdays, 
anniversaries, births, or any special event.  It’s always a blessing to have 
a beautiful arrangement up front to share your celebration with the church 
family. 

8.	 WWU Alumni Rosario Weekend Walla Walla University’s annual Alumni 
Sabbath at Rosario Beach Marine Laboratory will be held August 26-28, 
2022. Come for Sabbath or the full weekend; meals and accommodations 
require registration. This year’s guest speaker is WWU alumnus, Ralph 
Perrin ’77. For details and registration, visit www.wallawalla.edu/Rosa-
rio-Sabbath or call (509) 527-2631.

9.	 TVA Open Enrollment Enrollment is now open for new students! If you 
have a student in grades preschool - 9th grade, consider joining the TVA 
family. Visit www.tualatinvalleyacademy.org

10.	Happy August Birthdays! A list of August birthdays is available at the Wel-
come Desk. 

11.	Pew Mess? No Stress Messes happen and we can all relate. Don’t stress- 
we can help! If a mess or stain happens on one of our new pews, please 
notify the volunteer at the Welcome Desk and they can take care of it. 

12.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church be-
come your new church home? Let us help you get your church membership 
transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@beavertonsda.
com to notify us that you would like to start the membership transfer pro-
cess. Our clerk will reach out to get things started.

13.	Learn our Praise Songs in App Would you like an opportunity to become 
more familiar with the praise songs we sing during our Sabbath Worship 
Services? Check out the new feature on our App! Select the “Media” icon 
at the bottom of the home page, then select the “Learn Praise Songs” icon. 
You will find a list of the beautiful songs used for that Sabbath’s Praise and 
links to recordings you can listen to. 

14.	Beaverton Adventist Church App - If you would like to be in the commu-
nication loop of our local church community then you will need to get set up 
with the app.  Please get connected by going to www.beavertonsda.com to 
discover guidance on the homepage or by going to your smart phone’s App 
Store and search by typing exactly “Beaverton Adventist Church” with the 
quote marks. IMPORTANT NOTE: When prompted to accept notifications 
select ‘Allow Notifications’ in order to be in the flow of communication. 



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
15.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 

longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the de-
sired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General category 
should be enabled, others are optional.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Rick and Heather O”Neal  are requesting prayers for their friends, Jeremy 

and Kim Junkin and their 3 year old.  Jeremy was recently diagnosed with 
esophageal cancer that has spread to his stomach. They are figuring out 
next steps and are asking for widespread prayer. 8/20

	■ Prayer requested for Ron and Phylllis Rehling who both have COVID.  May 
they have full recovery and healing. 8/20

	■ Update from Cebastyan Bailey: Her two nephews, Joey Hernandez and 
Isaiah Lamebull passed away within a week of each other.  Please keep both 
of these families in your prayers as they grieve the loss of their sons.   8/13

	■ Update on Les Sturges:  Les is not in a condition to allow advanced medical 
or surgical care for his coronary disease. He is now on hospice care and 
remains in a memory care unit in Forest Grove.  Please continue to pray for 
his comfort and for his family. 8/13

	■ Edna Hess, Al Hess’ precious wife, has passed away.  Edna recently suffered 
a serious stroke and though she was able to get to rehab suffered further 
difficulties that returned her to the hospital. The family did all they could to 
help Edna to be comfortable and able to be in peaceful rest. Edna held her 
faith in God and we can trust that she is safely secure in His grace. Let’s pray 
for Al and his family as they come together to grieve her death. 8/6

	■ Ben Weakley and his wife, Katelyn (she is the pastor at Mt. Tabor) request 
prayers. Ben recently received the diagnosis of a rare form of lymphoma. 
He was getting radiation treatments and now it looks like the treatment plan 
needs to change and they are meeting with the oncologist to discuss. Please 
pray for wisdom and guidance as they navigate the cancer journey, gather 
information and make decisions. 8/6

	■ Alisha and Jason Goddard - The Goddard’s are very close personal friends 
of Pastor Rodney’s Aunt and Uncle in Ohio.  Recently this family suffered 
a terrible tragedy when their 19 year old son was killed in an automobile 
accident.  We do not know this family personally but it is all too easy to feel 
their pain.  Let’s just offer a simple prayer that God would grant them His 
best during this very difficult time of loss. 8/6

	■ Prayer request from Joanne Marks:  “Please pray for the recovery of my 
niece’s husband, Jared. He is on the hard road of recovery building strength 
& control on his left side after something related to a stroke. 7/30

	■ Update on Sarah Lausevic. Surgery to repair her ankle went well.  The 
fracture was worse than expected and required one plate and three screws.  
She is now home resting and in recovery mode.  Please continue to pray for 
full healing and function in her ankle.  Praise God in all things!  7/30



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Request from Harry Dexter:  “My sister-in-law, Gloria, just found out Mark, 

her brother-in-law, has stage 4 cancer in his lungs.”  Please pray for God to 
bless with guidance, peace and healing. 7/2

	■ Update from Jackie Wilcox: Phyllis is a bit better, but Ron is quite ill.  Both 
appear to have COVID which was contracted from visiting a relative.  
Please pray for recovery for both. 

	■ Please pray for Rod Basconcillio, Shirley Fosters son. Rod deals with 
significant health issues and was scheduled for an important surgery that 
was delayed due to covid. Let’s pray for his courage and healing. 

	■ Pray for all of those who have been affected by the war in Ukraine. Lives 
lost on both sides, families torn part, cities destroyed, overwhelming 
destruction, such evil on display. God, please bring a quick end to this 
conflict, heal those nations, we pray. 

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 



AUG 2022 JUL 2022 YTD(JUL)
Budgeted $27,155 $27,155 $162,930
Received $11,700 $21,895 $132,098
Needed/Surplus $15,455 $5,520 $30,832
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $27,155 needed each 

month to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Local Church Budget 
Offering Focus Next Week: Oregon Conference Youth Support
Called to Grow: $1,113,342 donated.

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

$$

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$26,185 $184,363

  291,235  283,765

Deacon On Duty: Paul Rasussen
			         Cliff Hickethier 
		        
Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Kellsie Kriegelstein
                                                  Leon Colburn
                                                  Eager Kelly


